“The entrance of thy words giveth light;
it giveth understanding unto the simple”
Psalm 119:130
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“It is the spirit that quickeneth; the flesh profiteth nothing: the words that I speak unto you,
they are spirit, and they are life.” John 6:63

Dear Partner in Publishing,

We are thankful that God has answered prayer and we have been able to get back in churches to do Scripture
Assemblies. Since the first of the year, we have completed 360,457 of the Spanish Romans booklets with the illustrated
plan of Salvation in them. We rejoice with each church that has participated and made it possible. A big thank you to
each of you.

TRUCKLOAD OF SCRIPTURES TO TENNESSEE: Recently, we delivered about 44,000 Ibs. of completed
Romans booklets, whole Bibles, and gospel tracts for Lacy Wheeler. He has a warehouse in Tennessee that he stores
these materials until they can be shipped to the border in Mexico. He is doing a great work in getting out the Word of
God and we are thankful for the opportunity to provide these Scriptures for him. Pray for a great harvest.

SCRIPTURES ARRIVE IN VENEZUELA: We printed Spanish New Testaments that recently arrived in Venezuela.
We provided these New Testaments for Wings Bearing Precious Seed and they in turn was able to get them into the
country. Continue to pray for the needy souls in Venezuela as they face very difficult circumstances. Pray the precious
Word of God will give them comfort and encouragement.

CONTAINER ARRIVES IN KENYA: After numerous delays and setbacks, the container to Kenya Africa has
arrived in the country. We are working with Robert Mickey and he will provide these valuable Scriptures to various
missionaries in Kenya. We are thankful for the open door of opportunity God has given us in Kenya.

PRINTING PRESS BUSY: Since the first of the year, God has enabled us to print over 1.5 million Gospel tracts,
40,000 more Spanish Bibles, and we produced over 1.2 million Romans booklets. We have two more truckloads of
paper that will be coming this summer that will result in more whole Bibles and more Romans Scripture booklets being
printed. We rejoice over every single Scripture that God enables us to produce. The need and demand for the Word of
God is constantly before us. PRAY!

PRAYERS AND SUPPORT: As our ministry continues to expand, your prayers and financial support is greatly
needed. The only thing preventing us from doing more is the need for more paper and ink. Join us in prayer for more
churches to see the need to publish the Word of God in the languages of the world. We need more churches to partner
with us in prayer and financial support.

BIG NEWS COMING: In our next mailing to you, we will share with you some great news in how God is leading and
expanding our ministry. It’s exciting to see God at work. Again, thank you for partnering with us.
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